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  SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, COUNTY OF 
CONTRA COSTA 

Public Information Office 
 
 

mediainfo@contracosta.courts.ca.gov 
925-608-2607 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Matt J. Malone, Public Information Officer 

March 30, 2023 
 

 
Child Custody Recommending Counseling Appointments  

And Self-Help Workshops and Clinics 
To Resume In-Person on May 1, 2023 

 
Effective May 1, 2023, the Family Law division of the Contra Costa 

Superior Court will return to in-person Child Custody Recommending Counseling 
(CCRC) appointments and in-person Self-Help workshops and clinics. 

 
For CCRC appointments, remote access may be available in special and 

limited circumstances.  For more information on CCRC appointments, please visit 
the Family Court Services website: 
 

https://www.cc-courts.org/family/fcs.aspx 
 

For more information on Self-Help events, workshops, and clinics, please 
visit the Self-Help Services website: 

 
https://www.cc-courts.org/self-help/welcome.aspx 
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